

# 2022-06-08 Meeting notes - Joint OAM / NONRTRIC / SIM Community meeting

## Time & Location:



### Meeting Detail: Times & Joining Info

Wednesdays at 16:00 UTC in Summer (DST), 17:00 UTC in Winter !

**Zoom Bridge :** <https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89069708424?pwd=aGJOZm54eTUxd0FXR0VCU1N0ejBrUT09>

- Ensure you are signed into your Zoom account to join.
- Meeting ID: **890 6970 8424**.
- See the Calendar: (<https://lists.o-ran-sc.org/g/main/calendar>)
- **NOTE:** During the "Daylight Savings Time" changeover periods (US vs Europe vs Asia) the time of the meetings may fluctuate.
  - Summer Daylight Savings time eventually stabilizes to: **9am PDT | 12pm EDT | 16:00 UTC | 17:00 BST | 18:00 CEST | 19:00 EEST | 21:30 IST | 00:00 CST (Thurs) | 01:00 JST (Thurs)**
  - Winter (non-DST) time eventually stabilizes to: **9am PST | 12pm EST | 17:00 UTC | 17:00 GMT | 18:00 CET | 19:00 EET | 22:30 IST | 01:00 CST (Thurs) | 02:00 JST (Thurs)**
  - (During WinterSummer DST changeover follow US time. SummerWinter DST changeover follow Europe time)
- Meeting ID: **890 6970 8424**
- You will need a **Participant ID** so you will need to join the meeting from a Zoom client first to get this.
- Dial in: ([Local numbers](#))
  - +1 646 558 8656 US (New York)
  - +49 30 5679 5800 Germany
  - +49 69 3807 9883 Germany
  - +353 1 240 8941 Ireland
  - +46 8 4468 2488 Sweden
  - +46 8 5016 3827 Sweden
  - +358 3 4109 2129 Finland
  - +358 9 7252 2471 Finland

**Please checkout the calendars:**

- <https://lists.onap.org/g/onap-meetings/calendar>
- <https://lists.o-ran-sc.org/g/main/calendar>

## Anti-Trust Notice

- [Antitrust Policy Notice](#)
- [Antitrust Policy](#)

## Date

08 Jun 2022

## Attendees

- [John Keeney](#) (Ericsson EST & OSC NONRTRIC)
- [Martin Skorupski](#) (Highstreet & OSC OAM)
- [James Li](#) (CMCC & INT)
- [N.K. Shankaranarayanan](#) (STL & ONAP)
- [Timo Perala](#) (Nokia & ONAP)
- [Dibas Das](#) (?)
- Halil Cakal (Ericsson EST)
- [Kevin Timoney](#) (Ericsson EST)
- [Michal Cmarada](#) (Pantheon)
- [Sonia Sangari](#) (Ericsson EST)
- May not have captured a full attendee list for this meeting ... please add/remove yourself 😊

## See also / co-located (ONAP/O-RAN-SC/SMO - Meeting)

- Co-located with [ONAP 2022-06-08 Meeting notes \(ONAP/O-RAN-SC/SMO - Meeting\)](#)

## Contents

- [Anti-Trust Notice](#)
- [Date](#)
- [Attendees](#)
- [See also / co-located \(ONAP/O-RAN-SC/SMO - Meeting\)](#)
- [Contents](#)
- [Recording](#)
- [Notes:](#)
  - [Housekeeping:](#)
    - [OSC SMO Meeting Series: Reminder from previous weeks:](#)
  - [OSC Project roundup:](#)
    - [News from OSC TOC call last week](#)
    - [NONRTRIC \(John Keeney\)](#)
    - [SIM \(Alex Stancu\)](#)
    - [OAM \(Martin Skorupski\)](#)
    - [O-DU \(Hariom Gupta Vidhu Shekhar Pandey\)](#)
    - [OSC Integration / INT \(James Li \)](#)
    - [RSAC/SMO \(David Kinsey\)](#)
  - [ONAP Use Cases Update \(N.K. Shankaranarayanan\)](#)
  - [Q/A](#)
  - [LFN DTF - June 2022 \(Timo Perala \)](#)

## Recording

- [Recording \(MP4 - lo res\)](#)

## Notes:

### Housekeeping:

#### OSC SMO Meeting Series: Reminder from previous weeks:

- [OSC SMO calls now move to its own time slot - Thursdays](#)
  - [See OSC RSAC Calendar: <https://wiki.o-ran-sc.org/display/RSAC/calendars>](#)
  - [See also OSC Meetings calendar: <https://lists.o-ran-sc.org/g/main/calendar>](#)
- [\(Note this meeting to open to anyone, including non-ORAN members\)](#)
- [We will maintain this slot for ONAP Alignment, and try flag issues/question to/from SMO meetings.](#)
- [See \[OSC SMO Project meeting notes\]\(#\)](#)

### OSC Project roundup:

#### News from OSC TOC call last week

- [https://wiki.o-ran-sc.org/display/TOC#ORANSTechnicalOversightCommittee\(TOC\)](https://wiki.o-ran-sc.org/display/TOC#ORANSTechnicalOversightCommittee(TOC))
  - Note Time change for TOC calls from May 5th onward
    - +1 day & 1hr. Thursdays (Thursday 9AM EST)
    - Timeslot is currently used by RSAC/SMO (RSAC/SMO will take the timeslot originally used for TOC)
    - Keep watching calendar as updates are ongoing
      - <https://lists.o-ran-sc.org/g/main/calendar>
  - News from TOC call last week:
    - Request for updates/quotes etc for F release PR.
    - RSAC & PTLs to start prep for F release
    - Information about the [Spring Plug Fest](#) shared by Tracy

### NONRTRIC ([John Keeney](#))

- Starting to wrap up F release
  - Upstreaming service exposure prototyping
  - Still trying to get some rApp use cases running in it/dep deployment
  - Release tasks: documentation, wiki updates, branching & version updates, etc.
  - Hope to have the PM demo (see below) in next week (or 2) - before F release.
- Working hard to get it/dep environment working correctly
  - Needed to demonstrate Apps & Exposure for F-Release.
- Working on e2e PM data - making it available over pre-R1 DME (OSC NONRTRIC) Information Coordination Service)
  - Plan to have a demo/discussion next week ([Björn Magnusson](#) 😊)
- Otherwise As per last week:
  - Finalizing ONAP J release for A1 Policy Management Service
  - Working on PoC Service Exposure - with a view towards R1
  - ONAP Kohn requirements
    - Continue working on ONAP A1-Policy Functions
      - <https://wiki.onap.org/display/DW/O-RAN+A1+Policies+in+ONAP>
    - Will work on ONAP SON use case
      - Topics: (With [N.K. Shankaranarayanan](#) , [Vishal Varvate](#) , [Liam Fallon](#) & whole SON use case team :-)

- Helping add (extensible) A1 Policy support in RANSim (hopefully reuse parts of OSC A1-SIM functions)
- Supporting use of A1-PolicyManagementService for A1 Policy manipulation
- Re-Packaging usecase as an ONAP "Automation Composition" (similar to an rApp)
  - <https://wiki.onap.org/display/DW/Automation+Composition+Management%3A+Architecture+and+Design>
  - Leverage the SON use case for requirements gathering & demonstrating rApp concepts
- Add more logic to as ONAP Policies to support loose coupling of O1/A1 decision making & coordination

## SIM (Alex Stancu)

- F Release Prep ongoing

## OAM (Martin Skorupski)

- Cleaning up & closing out Dev contributions for F release
- Release G planning
  - Hope to step up to ODL Sulfur
- Examining if a new CLA is needed for repos not using Apache2/SCP licenses? (Sridhar Rao)

## O-DU (Hariom Gupta Vidhu Shekhar Pandey)

- No Update

## OSC Integration / INT (James Li)

- Integration test environment
  - James Li Martin Skorupski When/how is OSC "SMO verify" scripts actually executed?
    - Martin Skorupski A simple Open daylight docker container to send message to O1 simulator
    - Not sure if this is still being used?

## RSAC/SMO (David Kinsey)

- Minutes: [RSAC Meetings](#)
- Calendar: <https://lists.o-ran-sc.org/g/main/calendar>
- No update this week.
- James Li :
  - Hoped to do some G release planning - but small attendance
  - Call for PTLs to provide feedback on F release & G release plans for F2F meeting.
- Call for scope-setting / planning discussions re Samsung proposal for a new project or repo for an ML platform
  - Lots of overlap with other projects.

## ONAP Use Cases Update (N.K. Shankaranarayanan)

- (Unfortunately N.K. Shankaranarayanan had audio issues)
- ONAP SON use case planning for Kohn release:
  - Discussion continue 😊
    - Trying to figure out message sequences & scope
      - Some overlap with Slicing use case, so a bit difficult to not break other use cases.
    - Trying to align O1 flows and A1 flows
  - Approved at [ONAP ArchCom June 7](#): Slides, minutes & recording of discussion should appear soon

## Q/A

- None this week.

## LFN DTF - June 2022 (Timo Perala)

- (Reminder from last week)
  - <https://wiki.lfnetworking.org/pages/viewpage.action?pageId=65537697>
  - Agenda planning ongoing
    - <https://wiki.lfnetworking.org/display/LN/2022+LFN+Developer+Event+Topics+June>
  - Interesting topics:
    - <https://wiki.lfnetworking.org/display/LN/2022-06-DD+-+ONAP%3A+An+O-RAN+SMO+Use+Case+with+Netconf+Notifications>
    - <https://wiki.lfnetworking.org/display/LN/2022-06-14+-+5G+SBP%3A+ORAN+SMO+Package+-+Combining+multiple+open+sources+into+an+E2E+package>
    - <https://wiki.lfnetworking.org/display/LN/2022-06-DD+-+ONAP%3A+Day1-ConfigManagement+for+O-RAN+components>
    - And many more 😊

